
The Lamb will be our Shepherd
Jesus said: "The sheep that belong to me listen to my
voice". One of the big questions of today for people is:
"Who am I?" and there are all kinds of self-awareness
courses around to help us answer that question. It is an
important question and many of these courses are helpful.
But it is not the most important question for us. Much
more important is the question: "To whom do I belong?"
Belonging is of the essence of being human and our
belonging is identified by and lived out through the voices
that we listen to. Some people listen to the voice of the
world around which tells us to put ourselves first and they
belong to the world. Others listen to the voice of Christ
telling us to put others first and by so doing they belong to
him. In the struggle between the two, Christ invites us to
listen to his voice. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Good Shepherd Sunday

Greenlough Parish
Gathering with the

Bereaved facilitated by
Hugo MacOscar 
Wednesday 15th May

at 7.30pm in the Quiet Room.

You will have the opportunity to share about the impact
of grief on your life and lighten the load. Su
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CEMETERY SUNDAY 2019
Commemoration of the Faithful Departed 
& Blessing of Graves will take place this

year on Sunday 2nd June at 3.00pm.

Masses during the Week: 13th - 19th May 2019
Monday - Thursday: 9.00am

Friday: Evening Mass at 7.30pm
Saturday: 10.00am & 7.30pm Vigil

Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Fourth Sunday of Easter

Eucharistic Adoration
Every Thursday after

Morning Mass until 6.00pm

GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY
Today, the Fourth Sunday of

Easter is a special celebration of
World Day of Prayer for Vocations. 
The World Wide Church honours

all Christian vocations.

We pray for openness to God’s call and to accept the gift of
our Christian vocation. Christ Jesus, the Good Shepherd,

is with us to guide and protect us on our life’s journey. 



Trócaire Boxes 2019 - If you haven't already left back
your boxes, we would be grateful if you could return
them by next weekend. Thank You for your support.

A Book for Prayers has been placed on the Altar.
Students, their parents, grandparents family & friends are
invited to enter their names in this book. They will be
remembered in our prayers at all Masses during the rest
of May and June. Please remember them in your prayers.

There are copies of an Exam Prayer
on the tables in the Church.

Please give one to anyone sitting exams this year.

Parish Newsletter - Please have all items for the newsletter
in by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank You.

The Parish Newsletter is also available for download on
the parish website: www.greenlough.com

or visit our Parish Facebook Page.

Collections - Sunday 5th May
Weekly/Mthly/Loose Cash: £1646.10. 

Building Fund: £50; Trócaire: £100. Thank You.
Church Door Collection - 'Friends of Africa'

This Weekend - Saturday 11th & Sunday 12th May.
Please give your support.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Bann Valley Community Group: There will be a meeting
on Wednesday 15 May at 7.30pm in the Bannvalley Hall.

LAVEY PARISH MASS TIMES

Monday: 9.15am; Wednesday, Thursday: 9.15am;
Friday: 9.15am (Adoration until 5.00pm on Friday). 

These Masses are in Mayogall Hall.
Saturday: 7pm Vigil; Sunday: 9am & 11am (Lavey Club)

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC
Lotto Results 6/5: 1, 8, 14, 17 - No winner. £25: Una
Mackle and Eamon McAteer. Jackpot next week: £700.

Knock Pilgrimage Season
April 28th — Oct 13th 2019. 

(2019 we celebrate the 140th
Anniversary of the Apparition).
Details of the pilgrimage season can be found in the
Church Porch or check website www.knockshrine.ie 

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lough Derg
The annual pilgrimage to Lough Derg will take place from
Friday 21st to Sunday 23rd June.

Spiritual Director: Bishop Donal McKeown.
A bus is being arranged from Derry for
those who wish to avail of it -  £80 per
person (including bus) or £65 for students
(ages 16 - 18) including bus. For those
making their own way to Lough Derg the
cost is £65/€75.

To book a place on the bus, telephone: 028 7126 4087
or email: padraig.delargy@derrydiocese.org

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Off The Cuff Community Theatre Group
Bus outing to the Lyric Theatre, Belfast to
see "A Street Car Named Desire" on
Saturday 1st June at 2:30pm followed by a
4 Course Dinner in O’Neill Arms Toome.
Pick up points: Maghera Flyover:
12.00pm, Lavey GAA Club: 12.15pm; Bellaghy - Seamus
Heaney Homeplace Car Park: 12.30pm; Castledawson Park
& Ride: 12.45pm; Toome Park & Ride Car Park: 1.00pm.
Price £35. Contact Madeline 02879386675/07715634678.

PTAA: Mass for the intentions of all
Pioneers & total abstainers will be

celebrated in St Mary's Church, Ardmore,
on Tuesday 21st May at 8.00pm. Everyone

welcome. Light refreshments will be served afterwards.


